
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

DUBE TRADEPORT CORPORATION 
 

 

 

ATTENTION PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 

 

All bidders are hereby advised that an incorrect pre-qualification criteria was published in 

the tender advertisement which was issued from the 17th to 19th May 2019 for RFP number 

DTP/RFP/32/IFR/11/2018: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE PROVISION OF AD HOC ENGINEERING 

SERVICES FOR DUBE TRADEPORT CORPORATION FOR A PERIOD OF 3 YEARS. This has since been 

rectified accordingly. An erratum notice will be published to this effect.  

 

Therefore, all prospective bidders are to note the changed dates in the bid document 

versus those in the original tender advertisement. The corrected dates (changed dates) as 

per the actual bid document also account for the issuing of the erratum in the Government 

Tender bulletin as well as other media, which will appear on the 31st of May 2019.  

 

The dates shown in the actual bid document are the correct and valid dates which will 

apply in this tender process.  

 

 

Issued by: Dube TradePort Corporation  


